NLSC GENERAL MEETING MINUTES November 22, 2021 Boondocks, 6:30 PM

Call to order: By President Reg Videgar at 6:30 P.M.

Secretary Report: John and Nancy Zabel

All minutes will be posted on Face book and not read at the General Meetings

Treasure Report: Dave and Pat Wheeler

Presented and read report. Club has and ending Balance of \$15,757.32. See report. Received two checks from Bonnie Lamb

totaling \$900.00 from basket raffles.

Membership report: Karen Videgar

Reported that the forms are distributed around town encouraging people to join. 21 new members this month. total 336 members,

no new sponsors. Karen also does the News Letter, and encouraged pictures and posts of interest for Facebook.

Old Business & Committee News:

Three Lakes -- Brule River Trails News: Scott Swenson discussed the grooming of the trails. Trail closed by Bonkowski Road. No report on AWSC. New John Deere Tractor. Dec. 5th. is a work day on Face Book. New trail maps are being worked on now.

KAOS: Kylee Swenson is attending several AWSC meetings.

Groom to Ride Fundraiser: Reg V. reported sign up still needed.

Raffle Fundraiser: Sue Frank going well

Clothing Fundraiser: Jim Nykolayko continues to sell clothing

Weenie Roast: John Zabel reported that it will take place at Bonnie's in February

Christmas Party: Sue Frank reported this will take place at Bonnie's on Dec. 4th. DJ, Raffles, Cards, 50/50 and potluck meal. Set up on Saturday 2-3 pm. Suggestions of an ugly Sweater contest with cash prize and the Ice Queen would decide. Linda Schuette to chair this.

Planned Events:

Overnight Ride: Dave Wheeler encouraged members to sign up early for Mercer's overnight February 8 - 11, 2022. There is no elevator. Details on Facebook. Block of 30 rooms at \$89.00 per night. Non-Refundable. Need Michigan Trail Pass \$52.00. A welcome gathering will take place.

Weekly Rides: Dave Wheeler announced group rides on Tues, Wed. Thurs, and Fridays. Mark Obukowicz will lead a group also on Fridays. Going to go to Planetarium, led by Eric Wick in February, TBA.

New Business:

By-Laws to be sent out to members. Discussed Women on snow. Discussed that Board approved sponsoring the lunch for the Safety Class. 50/50 drowning done and it was donated back to club.

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 P.M.

After the meeting had the Ice Queen Coronation

Next meeting will be January 24, 2021at Lindy's

Respectfully Submitted:

John and Nancy Zabel, Co - Secretary